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 Trails –

o As far as we know all trails are out. 

o  There are signs that need to be stripped before next November at Buettner’s.  Please 

keep this in mind as the restrictions get lifted, we will need several people to help. 

o Thanks to all who were involved.

o  Kris is compiling a sign order.  Trail heads (Pat, Harley, Jeremy, and both Mark’s, please 

let her know what you need-Mike needs it before the 1st county meeting.

  Billing- 

o Kris submitted $6434 to the county a few weeks before the April 15th deadline.

o Thank you for her hard work in compiling and filing all of the information. 

 Fundraising –

o Jane is in charge of the dessert booth for the Newburg Picnic.  A sign up was passed 

around during the March meeting.  If you can help, please contact her at 262-483-5514.

o  Keep thinking of new fundraising ideas and bring them to the September meeting. 

 Landowners Dinner- 

o As everyone knows, the Landowners Dinner was canceled due to the Cornavirus. 

o A letter that was sent to 60 landowners along with gift cards to thank them for their 

dedication to the club. The letter is attached in the email.

  Club Trip-

o Bob Falk reserved 12 rooms at the Great Northern in Mercer for the next club trip 

February 18 -20, 2021. 

o Bill will be booking rooms for the Carter Casino for the third week in January. 

 Club Meeting-

o Last Meeting of the Year was cancelled. Because we didn’t have new nominations for 

officers, the bold names will remain for another 2 years.  Thanks Mike, Clint, and board 

members! If you see a discrepancy in officers please let us know.                                           

President- Pat Groth (2021)   Vice President- Mike Wanniger (2022) Treasurer- Clint 



Crass (2022)    Secretary- Tiff Falk (2021) Board- Bill Ciriacks , Carl Crass , Tim Casper, 

Chris Stangel, Brent Holl, Harley Davidson, John Falk, Ben Schloemer, and Robbie 

Wanniger (5 in 2022 and 4 in 2021).

o As always, our meeting will remain the first Wednesday of the month. The next 

meeting is planned to be held on September 2, 2020 at 6:45. 

Have a healthy and safe summer. Until we meet again!

Landowners, we thank
you!

Due to unforeseen circumstances, our annual appreciation 
dinner was cancelled. With uncertainty of future plans, 
for this year only, we are allowed to send gifts to our 
landowners. In lieu of our dinner, we were granted 
permission distribute to gift cards. $25 is the maximum 
amount allowed without compromising the insurance 
policy we carry to cover your properties. 
    Wisconsin is a unique state that has a spider web of 
trails connecting one end of the state to the other.  This 
would not be possible without all of you. Thank you! 

We look forward to seeing you all next year.
Until then, stay home and healthy.

With love and gratitude,
The West Bend Kettle Trailblazers

Questions or concerns can be directed to our club president,
 Pat Groth (414) 517-1594




